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[bookmark: _PAR__4_6e20f175_456c_43d9_ba34_3c654501][bookmark: _LINE__13_2a15fa8a_1f7c_4a6d_97c0_80ae87][bookmark: _LINE__14_dade1fcb_bd68_448f_b161_854ad3][bookmark: _LINE__15_8c09ac75_be5d_40c9_8498_c4efb9][bookmark: _LINE__16_1fe8ffc1_43e1_4925_9ed1_d39f91][bookmark: _LINE__17_7d9f8194_b74b_47dc_96ae_4b99d2][bookmark: _LINE__18_072c3676_f289_4632_85e7_1d0858][bookmark: _LINE__19_7b6a703f_9818_4cc1_843b_23cea3][bookmark: _LINE__20_722a0e85_16ff_46e6_8f0d_e9bfb1]This resolve directs the Department of Environmental Protection to study the current infrastructure for the disposal of single-use propane canisters and make recommendations regarding improvements to allow residents of the State to safely dispose of used canisters and directs the department to perform research on the viability of implementing a statewide ban on propane canisters that are not manufactured to be refillable.  The department is directed to submit a report by December 3, 2025 to the Joint Standing Committee on Environment and Natural Resources, which may report out legislation to the Second Regular Session of the 132nd Legislature. 
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